
CLERY Timely Warning 20-01 

January 26, 2020 

 

At approximately 2:20 p.m. UMSL PD responded to the Rec & Wellness Center for a report of a 

disturbance at a basketball game involving several non-student guests.  Following a verbal 

altercation, one guest retrieved a black handgun with an extended magazine from a backpack and 

flourished it at the other individuals and left the building with two other individuals. 

The suspect is described as: 

21 year old Black Male 5’4 - 5’6. 150lbs 

Last seen wearing a Red Shirt and Black Shorts 

 

If you have questions or concerns relative this warning or other safety concerns please contact 

the University of Missouri-St. Louis Police Department 314-516-5155. To assist in providing 

direct communications with the Police, Blue light phones are placed throughout the campus on 

parking lots and near University housing. 

 

Report any suspicious activity to UMSL PD, if you see something, say something. 

 

-This information is distributed in accordance with the Jeanne Clery Disclosure of Campus 

Security Policy and Campus Crime Statistics Act of 1998. To learn more about Jeanne Clery, 

please visit: http://www.clerycenter.org 

 

-For more personal safety tips please visit the UMSL Police website at: 

http://safety.umsl.edu/police/safety/safety-tips.html 
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